
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
Re: O3b Limited 
IBFS File No. SES-LIC-20180122-00053 
Call Sign: E180005 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

Pursuant to Section 1.65 of the Commission's rules, 47 C.F.R. §1.65, O3b 
Limited (“O3b”), hereby updates the information furnished in the above-referenced 
license application for continuing accuracy and completeness. On January 22, 2018, O3b submitted 
the above-referenced license application seeking authorization to operate two 2.4m earth station 
antennas in Naalehu, Hawaii.  O3b submits updated information in the following respects: 

• A minor correction has been made to the address of the earth station antennas.  Specifically, 
the name of the town in which the antennas will be located is Naalehu, Hawaii as shown 
below. 

93-1704 S Point Rd 
Naalehu, Hawaii, HI 

96772 
 

Please direct any questions or concerns to the undersigned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

            /s/ Suzanne Malloy______ 
      Vice President of Regulatory Affairs 
      O3b Limited 
      900 17th Street NW, Suite 300 
      Washington, DC 20006 
 
March 26, 2018 
 
 
 


